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4.09.14

Gil Helmick

39 Cumberland Ave
Portland, Me. 04101
Brian Laflame

Inspector
City of Portland

Dear Mr. Laflame,

The letter is a statement insuring the City of Portland of the following detail regarding the closing
inspection.

1. Junction box access in the cellar has not been compromised by the installation of the fire
rated ceiling.

2. The wire in the closed junction box in the third floor bathroom of the building was
disconnected from the source and is not live.

Best regards,

AN

(| Helmick



